
 
 

ACADEMIC CHALLENGE 
FUNDRAISER 

Want to make the prom FREE while earning 
extra credit???  Participating in this 

fundraiser will do just that!!  All proceeds will 

go to the Class of 2020 senior year activities 
including the PROM!! The goal is for each 

student to raise $100 by completing the 
challenge.  This can be done by asking 10 

people to sponsor you for $10, getting one 
person to sponsor you for $100 or any other 
combination.  Once you complete the work, 

you will be given a certificate of completion. 
Assignments are posted in Edmodo. You 

must participate in the fundraiser in order to 

receive the extra credit prize.  All work and 
funds must be complete and turned in by Jan 

14th.  Work should be turned in to the 
appropriate teacher and funds should be 

turned into Ms. Graves. 
 

We need the support! For questions, please 

email cmitsclassof2020@gmail.com. 
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CMIT SOUTH  
Class of 2020 

I hope everyone enjoyed the holidays!  This is 
our 2nd newsletter which contains reminders 
and important information for the parents of 
the Class of 2020.  Graduation for our students 
is approaching faster and we hope as a CMIT 
South parent community, we can get through it 
together.  

 
 
 
 

All service learning forms for service hours earned during September 1st 
through January 31st are due on January 31st.  Forms must be turned into Ms. 

Amos.  Forms not turned in by the due date will result in the student not 
receiving credit for the service hours.  Forms can be found on PGCPS website.  

Remember, all students must have 24 service learning hours to graduate. 

Below are important dates 
and upcoming events. 
 

▪ Academic Challenge 

Fundraiser ends on Jan 

14th. 
 

▪ Class of 2020 
Parent/Student 

Meeting in the CMIT 

South Auditorium on 
Jan 23rd from 6:15-

7:15pm. 
 

▪ Jan 23rd Second 
deposit due for 

graduation packages 

 
▪ Feb 9th last day to 

register for Mar 9th SAT 
 

• Mar 9th SAT 

NEWS 

 
 
 
Our next parent meeting of 
the school year will be 
January 23, 2019 in the 
Auditorium from 6:15-
7:15pm.  We will update 
parents and students on all 
planning activities.  We will 
also go over the payment 
schedule for the graduation 
packages and answer any 
questions.  The second 
deposit for packages will 
also be due and can be paid 
at the meeting.  We are 
getting into crunch time.  A 
lot of information is shared 
at the meeting and will be 
your time to share 
recommendations. You 
don’t want to miss this 
meeting!!!! 

Parent 
Meeting!!! 

Important 

FUNDRAISERS 


